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Circular No. BBPSBV/06-25/SS	                              Date: 16 April, 2025
Dear Parent 
We have been receiving a large number of requests for section change of your ward.We understand and appreciate your concern ,however after careful consideration we regret to inform you that we are unable to accommodate the request at this time.
One of our key considerations in maintaining balanced classrooms is ensuring social compatibility among students.Section placements are thoughtfully made to support a positive and inclusive learning environment for all.We assure you that your child's over all well'-being and academic growth remains our top priorities.We are confident that he/she will continue to  thrive in his/her section.
Thank you for your understanding and continued support.
With warm regards
Garima Tyagi
Coordinator
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